Head of the European Union Delegation in Serbia, Ambassador Michael Davenport,
held a lecture for students of Master in European Integration on Thursday, January 16,
2014

Head of the EU Delegation in Serbia, Ambassador Michael Davenport, held a lecture
on January 16 in the crowded Conference room of the University of Belgrade Faculty of Law.
The lecture was entitled ,,Serbia’s efforts towards the European Union integration from the
perspective of the European Union”. Dean of the Faculty of Law, professor Sima Avramovic,
was the first to address the audience. Professor Avramovi¢ expressed gratitude to the
Ambassador for doing the honor to the Faculty by accepting the invitation to deliver the
lecture to the students. The Dean’s welcome speech was followed by the speech of
professor Dejan Popovi¢, former Ambassador of Serbia in the United Kingdom, who
introduced Ambassador Davenport to the audience. In the lecture that followed,
Ambassador Davenport presented the key points of the EU policy regarding the
enlargement process as well as certain specific issues that relate to the process of
negotiations between the European Union and Serbia which were to begin during the week
that followed. Ambassador Davenport’s lecture was primarily organized for students of
Master in European Integration. However, students of other master modules, students of
doctoral studies and members of the Faculty’s teaching staff were also interested to attend
the lecture. After the lecture, Ambassador Davenport patiently answered numerous
guestions coming from the audience and was engaged in high quality discussion with the
students.






